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Please ôLikeõ us 

and follow The 

Ryleys on Face-

book and Twit-

ter 

 

This week has been Anti-

Bullying Week and the chil-

dren have been engaged in 

different activities, starting 

with odd socks on Monday, 

listening to assemblies and 

creating posters to name a 

few.   

 

A peaceful and harmonious 

environment is top of the 

agenda for most people and 

we work hard to create that 

in school.   

 

Interestingly, in a survey by 

the Anti Bullying Alliance, 

97% of children reported 

that they wanted to see 

more respect amongst 

adults, with 41% saying that 

they had witnessed adults 

behaving poorly face-to-face, 

online or in the media.   

Nearly all children - some 98% - 

said that showing respect to 

each other is important, and 

acknowledged that it was possi-

ble to be respectful even if you 

disagree. 

 

It's encouraging to read that 

children of today are so aware 

of what respectful behaviour is 

and what they expect from the 

role models in their lives - it 

definitely brings hope that they 

will be part of a tolerant and 

peaceful generation.   

 

Have a wonderful weekend. 
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Y6 Maths Success At Rydal Penrhos 
On Wednesday, pupils in Year 

6 competed in a maths chal-

lenge at Rydal Penrhos School. 

 

They achieved a fantastic sec-

ond place overall. Well done 

Zac F, Harry H, Zak J, Freddie 

F, Isobel N, Joshua B, Francas-

ca C and Tav H!  

 

 

90 New Trees For School 

 

 The school received a de-

livery of 90 sapling trees 

last week from the Wood-

land Trust, which will be 

used to create a forest 

area in our outdoor class-

room.  

 

Years 5 and 6 got straight 

to work planting them, 

making sure that each of 

them had special plastic 

covers so that the trees 

are not nibbled by wild 

animals.  

 

We canõt wait to see them 

grow and change the land-

scape of the outdoor 

learning area.  
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Children In Need 

Today, pupils have been 

wearing Pudsey ears and 

something spotty in sup-

port of BBC Children In 

Need.  

 

Thank you for your sup-

port. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Lovely Tail  

 

Pre-School, Pre-Reception, Re-

ception and Year 1 were treated 

to a special reading of Poppyõs 

Tail by the author herself, Cate 

Douglas.  

 

After listening to the story, all the 

children then got to select a spe-

cial tail and try it on for size.  

 

The children had a great time, as 

did the teachers too!  

 

 


